Mr. E. C. Quigley, Director of Athletics, University of Kansas.

Dear Ernie:

I desire to request that the varsity basketball team be permitted to practice regularly on our playing court, namely, Hoch Auditorium.

As it now, we play on a semi-foreign court, and we are the only team in the Big Six Conference that is not permitted to practice on the court where we play our home games.

I will greatly appreciate your cooperation.

Very sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach.

FCA:AH